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On the 3rd February 2010 the Health Overview & Scrutiny Committee (HOSC) held a workshop to consider future work streams. The outcomes of the workshop will be discussed by HOSC at its meeting on 3rd March 2010 and a verbal update of those discussions will be given by the Head of Member Support & Governance.

One of the issues considered during the workshop was access to GP services with the following suggestion that a joint review into this be undertaken by the South and West Area Forums:
The workshop covered a number of issues associated with access to GP services. It is something which is already under review through a Mid-Essex Forum task and finish group looking at the equality of access to health services.

The problems with GP services particularly in Rochford and Basildon, and the lack of investment within the 5 yr strategies in new premises, the number of single GP surgeries etc., was raised at the last meeting of the South Essex Forum. There seem to be similar issues in Brentwood which may point to a small group drawn from the South & West Forum areas and Thurrock as all these fall within the NHS South East and South West areas.

Both reviews could look at the equality of extended hours.

The Forum is invited to consider how it would respond to such a request from HOSC, and in view of recent experiences within NHS West Essex whether it would seek to widen the scope of any review.
